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Re: City Council Bill 20-0217R- Informational Hearing -- Sanitization of Buildings under the 

Rental Assistance Demonstration Program and HUD Regulatory Authority 

Dear President and City Council Members: 

 

DGS has no authority or oversight with regard to building owned and/or operated by 

the Housing Authority of Baltimore City, therefore we have no position on City Council Bill 

20-0217R.  

    

 

        

        

Chichi Nyagah-Nash 

Director 

 

 

  Chichi Nyagah-Nash, Director 

Department of General Services 

800 Abel Wolman Municipal Building 

 

 
Report on City Council Bill 20-0217R 

The Honorable President and Members  

  of the Baltimore City Council 

Attn: Marguerite Currin, Staff, Health Committee 

City Hall 

100 N. Holliday Street 

Baltimore, Maryland 21202 
 

 

June 26, 2020 
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